Sample Sign-on Letter for a Coalition
Dear AAA (insert name of policy/decision maker):
Patient navigation has become an essential service during the Covid-19 pandemic. During lockdown, patients with chronic non-communicable diseases like cancer, heart disease, diabetes, respiratory conditions, and many others, were afraid to access services they required, plus the temporary closure of medical sites discouraged many from seeking care. Our civil society advocacy groups took the lead in helping patients decide what to do, where to go, what they would need, and how to get there. In many cases, we advised patients on how to best handle their disease until normal services return. In others, we helped patients communicate effectively with health care officials and agencies to overcome barriers to access.
It has always been, of course, a big part of our respective charity missions to provide patients with these navigation services. What we have learned with the pandemic, however, is that each of our organizations would be able to provide these services at a much greater scale if we had funding support from the government.
Professional navigation services can help increase access, improve patient outcomes, and lessen the burden on hospitals, clinics, and physicians to provide these social support services. As such, we believe a funded program would pay dividends for the health care system as a whole and well into the future.
We have good ideas for how a patient navigation program funded by the government could be implemented as a public-private partnership between health care agencies, hospitals, and our civil society patient-based associations.
If you agree, our organizations are at your disposal for further discussion and consideration. Please contact CCC (insert name of contact) via email (insert email address) or phone (insert phone number) in response to this letter or with any questions as you consider this idea.
Sincerely,
(Name)
(Organization)
(Signature)
...repeat number of signatories as necessary...


